
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

RPC Now Open at New Location in Moncton

May 25, 2020, Moncton, NB - RPC is pleased to announce that 
their new lab, located at 115A Harrisville Boulevard in Moncton, is 
operational today.

“This is a more modern facility with up to date lab finishes,” noted 
Steve Holmes, COO. “The location will be more convenient for our 
customers and suppliers. It also positions RPC for future growth 
from our Moncton location,” Holmes noted.

An official opening will be held at a later date. Effective immediately, 
clients, couriers and suppliers should use this new location, just off 
the Trans Canada Highway, in the Caledonia Industrial Park.  

About RPC
RPC is New Brunswick’s provincial research organization (PRO), a research and technology organization (RTO) with locations 
in Fredericton, Moncton, and St. George, NB. RPC’s complement of 170 scientists, engineers, technologists and support 
staff operate from a 13,000 sq. meter facility housing world-class analytical chemistry and material-testing laboratories, 
comprehensive life science capabilities, an internationally recognized fish health lab, extensive product development, design, 
manufacturing and testing services, and a wide variety of pilot facilities for the development and improvement of industrial and 
environmental processes and products.

RPC holds over 100 accreditations and certifications including a diverse ISO 17025 scope from the Standards Council of Canada 
(SCC) and is ISO 9001:2015 certified. Further information about RPC’s services is available from www.rpc.ca. 
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For technical inquiries, contact:
Michael Lawlor
Lab Supervisor, Moncton
Research & Productivity Council (RPC)
115A Harrisville Blvd, Moncton, NB E1H 3T3
Tel: 506.855.6472
info@rpc.ca

Media inquiries:
Steve Holmes, P.Eng.
Chief Operating Officer
Research & Productivity Council (RPC)
921 College Hill Rd, Fredericton, NB E3B 6Z9
506-452-1212


